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Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
 ‘Stars of the Week’ 

Reception: Charlie D 
Year 1: Emily 
Year 2: Jacob 
Year 3: Ava 
Year 4: Alan  

 
 

Local Food Links _ New Menu  
Just to let parents know that the new menu for the Autumn term will be live on the Local 
Food Links system from Wednesday 21st July for nearly all year groups.  
If your child is currently in Year 2 you will have to wait until Wednesday 28th July. The 
reason for the delay to that class is due to the universal free school meal entitlement 
changing when they start Year 3.  
Please remember that meals need to be ordered 7 days in advance.  
 

 
 
 

Parent Questionnaires 
This year, we are sending our annual parent questionnaire to parents online as a google 
form. The link will be forwarded to the primary contacts email address via eschools later 
today. The questionnaire is one per family and will be anonymous. Please can all 
questionnaires be returned by Monday 19th July. Thank you. 

 
 
 

Parent Interviews 
Parent Interviews are taking place this week. If you have not received your 
invitation for the google meet interview, please speak to the school office as soon 
as possible. Please remember that as we are working online, we will not be able to 
continue a conversation beyond 10 minutes as the next parent will be waiting remotely. 
Therefore, we ask that parents are punctual in starting and ending their meeting. If 
you feel you need a longer meeting then we can of course arrange one for another time. 
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Book Bags 
Just to let parents know, we have a supply of book bags available for parents to 
purchase for £6. However, when they are gone they are gone! They are surplus stock 
from when we used to order uniform directly. If you would like to order one please email 
the school office. We will then send you the school bank details, so that payment can be 
made.  

 
 

Diary Dates 
The weather has so far been kind to us and we are hoping that for the next few weeks it 
will continue to as well! 
 
We still have the following events taking place before the summer term ends. 
 
7th July – Year 4 Sports Day – 2.15 – 2.45pm 
8th July – Year 1 Sports day – 2.15 – 2.45pm 
13th July – Celebration Assembly (Reception, Years 1 and 2) 9 – 9.30am 
16th July – Celebration Assembly (Years 3 and 4) 9 – 9.30am 
22nd July – Year 4 Leavers Outing  
23rd July – Year 4 Leavers Service 2pm (Year 4 families only) 
 
After each sports day, the PTFA have kindly bought ice lollies for all children. If you don’t 
wish for your child to be offered one, please speak to your child’s teacher as soon as 
possible. 

 

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure 
that all lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for 
your help 

 


